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On October 7th, 2022 during the hours of 7:00am and 11:00am Olive Street will be closed 
from North Main to 4th Street. No street parking will be allowed during this time frame. 
Each resident will be individually informed and given notice. It is asked that the streets 
remain clear of both pedestrians and vehicular traffic to the greatest extent possible. 
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